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Kay Flynn 

From: Ralph Jaeger 

Sent: 
To : Rose Thompson 

-- -__--___ _ - _ _ ~  _l_l__-_ ---.._--_ 

Monday, March 21, 2005 10.34 AM 

cc: Hong Wang; Kay Flynn; Bart Fletcher 

Subject: Resubmission of Same Recommendation in Docket No. 99201 5-WU, Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida 

On November 17, 2004, staff submitted a recommendation (Document No. 12252-04) which was actually dated November 18, 
2004, for the November 30, 2004 Agenda Conference. Consideration of that recommendation was deferred at the request of the 
utility. The utility (with the County concurring) now agrees that this recommendation may be placed back before the Commission 
for consideration. Therefore, staff requests that the same recommendation be refiled for the April 5, 2005 Agenda Conference. 
Staff is making no changes to that recommendation, and if there is anything you need further from staff, please let us know asap. 
Thanks. 
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